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       March Birthdays  

Kate Walter             

3/1 

Dan Miner                

3/4 

Tom Aldrich             

3/9 

Devin Vian                

3/10 

Randy Corrigan        

3/14 

Betty Weidner          

3/19 

Vanessa Conrad        

3/23 

Dottie Anderson        

3/24 

Neal Hubbard            

3/25 

Robert Gray               

3/30 

Richard Gates            

3/31 

Connie Womack         

3/31 

21 Rollin’ Oldies members had a great time at Schmizza’s Pizza!    

UPCOMING EVENTS                                                                         Tom Hinckley  (541)979-7576 

March 15-17   Portland Roadster Show 

March  16-17  Stray Angels/ Umpqua Flatheads Annual Memorial Benefit Show  Roseburg 

March 22-24  Willamette  Speedway Race Car Show inside Heritage Mall   Albany 

General Meeting April 2   American Legion Hall 7 pm (early for dinner)    All Welcome! 

April 4-6 Thursday-Saturday   PIR Swap Meet   Portland International Raceway 7am—5 pm 

April 5-7  Portland Swap Meet   Portland  Expo  Center 

April 28    Corvallis Swap Meet  &  Car Show   Benton County Fairgrounds   

May 11    Oakland Car Show     Pioneer Park    Oakland, Oregon 

 

Next club meeting April  2, 2024 

American Legion Hall    Lebanon 

50/50 

Have you paid your Dues ? 



GENERAL MEETING NOTES      MARCH 5. 2024                  By : Dayle Langley, Newsletter Editor 

 The meeting was called to order at 7 pm  by club President Al Allen. The membership stood to recite 

the Pledge of Allegiance.  He asked if there were any guests or new members. No guests were present, but 

two guests were recognized: David Gillott and Kevin Greene. It was also noted that longtime member John 

Wood returned to the meeting after a long absence. 

 Meeting minutes from the February meeting were waved as Secretary Lorna Sebastian was not pre-

sent, and club member Dottie Anderson, Secretary Pro-Temp, would be taking current minutes in her place.  

The President moved the minutes be approved, with members voting to approve the February minutes. 

 Dick Wetzel gave the financial condition of the club stating what had been paid since the last 

meeting.  The amount in the accounts are omitted here, but were stated at the meeting.  He reminded the 

members that dues were due, and encouraged those who had not paid to do so. 

 Vice-President Dan Miner did not have a report. 

 Cruise-Master Tom Hinkley congratulated the Miners for their invitation to the Salem Roadster 

Show, and  to the Thompsons for being invited to show their car at the Portland Roadster Show. He gave a 

short report of upcoming events. 

 Webmaster Don Hammer had no report. 

 Phyllis Smith, Hospitality, gave a report. A card was sent to Mike Peterson who had his gall bladder 

removed. She had also sent a card to Linda Meredith who battled Covid. She reported that both of these 

members were doing much better. 

 Historian Dottie Anderson stated she was gathering things for the upcoming album. 

 President Al Allen complimented Newsletter Editor Dayle Langley for the good job she was doing 

with the Rollin’ Oldies News. The members all agreed. Dayle asked if everyone was receiving the newsletter, 

and if not, see her after the meeting. 

 Carol Hood and Verle Steele were on vacation. Sheila Peterson stated the 50/50 this evening was 

$98.00. The winning ticket took home $49.00.  The other 1/2 of 50/50  goes to the charity Honor Flight. 

 Friday Night Dinner was brought up by President Allen. He had passed out sheets with various  

restaurants to choose from. The discussion was brief, the date for the next dinner is March 15th at the res-

taurant 1847  Bar & Grill, 505 Mullins Dr. in Lebanon. A motion was made and seconded. Carried by unani-

mous hand raise. 

 The Fifties in The Fall car show was discussed. If you are on a committee, please keep in touch with 

the leader of that committee to stay current with responsibilities. 

New business:   President Allen brought the subject of donating $100.00 to the Springhill Car Show, pro-

ceeds of the show go to Honor Flight for Veterans. The motion was made, seconded and passed the mem-

bership.  

       The contents of these minutes were taken from notes given by Dottie Anderson for Lorna Sebastian.  If 

there are any corrections in content please bring them up in the April Meeting.                

 

 



1933 Dodge Sport Coupe, and I named it “Somethin’ Else” – that is something other than a Ford coupe with a 
Chevy engine.  The engine is a 1971 Mopar 340 Cubic inch V8 with a Tremec 5-speed transmission.  It hasn’t 
just been a “show car,” but has been driven on cruises all through the states of Oregon, Idaho, and Washing-
ton – as well as parts of Canada, Nevada and northern California.  I might add that we’ve decided to sell it 
given vision problems I have.  But, I’d hope to possibly trade down to something less expensive.  

CAR OF THE MONTH                                     John Wood 

                          1933 Dodge Sport Coupe 

 I  might add that while the car has won it’s class in many shows, it’s only won “Best of Show” one 

time.  That at Monmouth OR.  
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